
2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

2.2 Trevor Barber

Trevor Barber, a resident of Redcliffs addressed the Board expressing his concerns about the
McCormacks Bay Inlet and Stormwater drainage.

He considered that the inlet water level could be adjusted to look better during the day and
questioned whether a floodgate could be put at the entrance to the causeway.

He also suggested that there needs to be a back-up stormwater drainage in Redcliffs.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


